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Seattle Colleges is committed to the concept and practice of equal opportunity and
reasonable accommodation for all its students, employees, and applicants in education,

employment, services, and contracts. For our full non-discrimination statement, visit
www.seattlecolleges.edu/nds.

AANAPISI is 100% federally funded by the U.S. Department of Education in
the amount of $300,000.00 per year for a period of five years (Oct 2021 - Sept 2026)

 and is administered by South Seattle College.

Tuesday, May 6, 2025,1:00-4:00 PM
AANAPISI Center (RSB 12)/RSB Courtyard

We are located next to the Advising Center.

Questions?
Contact aanapisi.south@seattlecolleges.edu

Join us for outdoor games, board
games, crafts, music, and more!

Meet the AANAPISI Team and the SEAA
(Southeast Asian Association) Student Club!


